
 

 

 

TUPPER SECONDARY – Weekly Student Bulletin 

October 28 – November 01, 2024 (Semester 1) 
 

Weekly Cafeteria Lunch Menu: 

 

ROARS - Respect Ownership Attitude Responsibility Safety 

 
 
Weekly Schedule: 

 
 
 
 
 
NEW ITEMS:  
  
Literacy 12 Assessment: Monday to Friday, Oct 28 to 30 in the Library 
Please Read! Tell a Friend! 
Hello Grads, 
Your Literacy 12 Provincial Assessments are scheduled for October 28th to October 30th, to be completed in the 
library. 
Please look at the attached schedule to identify when you will be writing your assessment. Assessment times 
are based on your Grade 12 ELA class. For example, if your timetable has you taking English First Peoples section 
001 in Semester 2 with Ms. Braun, you will be writing your Literacy 12 Assessment on Tuesday, October 29th, at 
12:30 pm. 
Students that are not enrolled in a Grade 12 ELA class at Tupper will be scheduled for their Literacy 12 Assessment 
individually. Please contact your counsellor, Mr. Lee, for your assessment time. 



 

As always, Tupper students are expected to do their best work on this assessment. ROARS. Each year we are 
hearing of more and more universities and colleges that are looking at Literacy 12 Assessment results when 
considering student admissions. 

  
 
 
 
All Grade 8s - Monday morning FIT presentations schedule: Monday, October 28 
For the next 2 Mondays, you will be attending the rest of the series of presentations and will be split up by your last 
names/counsellor group, same as Monday. For this Monday October 28th: 
 
Grade 8s with last names A-J/counsellor Ms Cancar: Please go to the Dramatorium 
Grade 8s with last names K-R/ counsellor Ms Wall: Please go to the Auditorium 
Grade 8s with last names S-Z/ counsellor Ms Higenbottam: Please go to the Small Gym  
 
 
 
Senior Boys Basketball Tryout: Tuesday, Oct 29 to Friday, Nov 1 
The senior Boys basketball tryouts will be taking place on: 
Tues. Oct. 29th (7-9pm) 
Weds. Oct. 30th (7-830am) 
Fri. Nov. 1st (7-830am) 
Attendance is mandatory for consideration. 
 
 
 



 

Halloween Dance: Thursday, Oct 31, 1:15 - 3:30pm @ Small Gym 
• Similar to last year - the dance will be on Oct. 31st during FIT going into 4th period (1:15-3:30)  
• Students MUST get their ticket signed by their P4 teacher to attend the dance.  
• Tickets will be $2.00 and will be sold all of this week and some next week (Oct 23rd-31st) 

 
 
 
ARTONA:  
To view and order pictures: Artona, visit https://artona.com/orders/school-day to place your order 
For in-studio retake day: All About Our In-Studio Retake Day (artona.com) 
Date: Saturday, November 16, 2024 
Location: Our main studio in Vancouver located at 353 West 7 Avenue  
  
Discover the beauty in celebrating achievement Artona 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HELPFUL RESOURCES:  
 
School Fees:  
School fees can be paid online by visiting https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/  If this is your first time using our online 
fee payment system, please register using your student’s name.  You can pay for school fees, course fees and 
workbook fees!  Should you have any questions, please email tupper@vsb.bc.ca .  
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General Inquiries:  
Please take a moment to visit and familiarize yourself with our school website, Tupper.vsb.bc.ca as we update our 
website daily.  Should you have any general inquiries, please feel free to email us at tupper@vsb.bc.ca and we will 
respond to your email as soon as possible.   
 
   
 
Having Problems with MyEd Family Portal:   
Please note that access to the MyEd Family Portal is shared with the student and parents/guardians. If you have 
forgotten the password, you can reset your password through the below password recovery link. Account 
Management (vsb.bc.ca)    
Please send an email to tupper@vsb.bc.ca if your MyEd account is disable. 
 
 
 
Having Problems with Office 365:   
Students are able to reset their own Office 365 passwords by clicking here. Please note that you will require your 
birthday as well as your Personal Education Number (PEN) which you can obtain from your MyEd account or you 
can find it on a past report card. Should you require assistance logging into your Office365 account after resetting 
your password, please click here for a step-by-step guide.   
 
 
 
Lunch Menu Smart App: NEW!!! 
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